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AMENDMENT #4
GMHA RFP 001-2025
Purchase and Installation of Ten (10) Hemaodialysis Machines with Reverse Osmosis
Machines
November 12, 2024

This amendment is in response to a clarification received from JMI-Edison.

QUESTION: IFB 001-2025 Request for three-day extension:

RESPONSE: Please be advised that your clarifications received today, November 12, 2024 is being
rejected, as the submission deadline for all clarifications was due on November 4, 2024 by 5:00

pm.

Therefore, this is a reminder that all potential bidders must submit by 1:00 pm, Tuesday,
November 12, 2024 at the Materials Management Department.

Please acknowledge receipt of this amendment by signing and sending back to Materials
Management by fax at 671-649-3640 or email to materials. mgmt@gmba.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to address your letter to Lillian Perez-Posadas
MN, RN, and fax to the Materials Management Office at 671-649-3640 or email to the

materials.mgmt@gmbha.org.

OLORES PANGELINAN
Hospital Materials Management Administrator

Sincerely,
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